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June 22, 1965

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention of Mr. Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District III

Gentlemen:
Your memorandum dated June 4, 1965, to all San Juan Basin
operators advised of bradenhead test requirements on certain
wells during the period June 15, 1965, to September 30, 1965.
We shall appreciate your advising if a bradenhead test will
be required on our Govermment Newman No. 1 well, located in
Section 27, T-27-N, R-13-W, San Juan County.

Yours very truly

~ UNION OIL COMPANY OF CALIFCORNIA
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